
HAHS Marching Band Meeting 

December 12, 2019 

 

Attendance: 4 board members and 11 parents 

Barb Forte called the meeting to order at 6:35pm.  November minutes were unavailable at time of meeting and 
will be ready for the January meeting to approve.   

Treasurer Report:  Rocco Mariano discussed the deposits from the several fundraisers that recently happened.  No 
quorum at time of report to vote. 

President Report:  It is very important to make the meetings due to items needed to be voted on.  Thank you to 
those parents that worked the stand during the playoff game.  Fall concert is 12/17 with a snow day of 12/19.  
Need volunteers to sell tickets and other items, arrive at 6pm, doors open at 6:30pm and concert starts at 7pm.  
Please start thinking about board positions for next year, nominations are in April and voting is in May.  Amazon 
will purchase new hats for the marching band (50) for their 2 performances at the facility.  Charms is up to date 
with funds. 

Committee Reports: 

Fundraising: Gertrude hawk delivery will be 12/13. Buddies Bagels cards will be delivered before break.  Next 
fundraiser is Capriotti’s due 1/13 and will be available for the super bowl.   

Banquet: The invitations are out.  Please RSVP as soon as possible.  Please donate a tricky tray item or dessert for 
the event.   

Concession Stand: Closed for the season, will need to have Spring cleaning done.  The stand was asked it they 
would like a donation of an industrial size stove/oven for the stand.  Pro’s and Con’s were discussed and this was 
tabled until next meeting.  Size and space were the main concerns.   

No other committee reports at this time 

Director report: Congratulations to everyone for a successful season.  Congratulations to the jazz ensemble of their 
performance. District jazz try outs on Saturday. 15 students successfully auditioned for District band and 4 
students for District Orchestra.  Winter guard and indoor winds pilot program has begun.  We are hosting Region 
Orchestra in March, please consider donating water and snacks.  Please read the Cougar Courier for important 
dates as well as the calendar. Please make sure email address are up to date. Trip payments are coming in.  If at 
anytime you have any questions please contact Mr. Stefanko.  

No new business. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:20pm, motion by Anna Rainey and second by Maria Pliska 

 

 


